

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 9AF 01902 558845

16th May 2025

YEAR 6 VISIT TO WEST MIDLANDS SAFARI PARK Monday 7th July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 7th July, Year 6 will be visiting West Midlands Safari and Leisure Park. The visit will include a tour of the animal reserves and the opportunity to independently enjoy the amusement rides.

We will depart from school at 9.15am and return at approximately 5.00pm. School uniform will not be necessary for this visit but please ensure your child wears appropriate clothing and footwear dependant on the weather.

School will be funding part of the cost. Therefore the cost of the visit will be reduced to £30.00 (this includes wristbands for unlimited rides) which should be paid via The School Gateway under the heading 'WMSP Y6' no later than Friday 27th June. You will be required to give consent for your child to attend this visit as you make payment. Children can bring in a maximum of £10 spending money. Please do not send your child in with more than this amount as it makes it unfair for the rest of the class.

Your child will also need to bring a packed lunch with a drink; <u>please do not include cans, glass bottles or fizzy drinks.</u> If your child is entitled to free school meals and you wish for them to have a packed lunch provided by school please contact the school office to let school know no later than **Monday 30th June.** Without informing the office we are unable to provide your child with a school lunch.

Please note that this visit is a reward for the children's hard work and positive attitudes. Owing to the level of independence given to children on this particular visit, we will be enforcing a 'three strikes and out' behaviour system in the build up to the 7th of July. If children do not demonstrate the maturity and positive attitude necessary to be given this responsibility, they cannot be taken on the trip.

Yours sincerely, Year 6 staff

> www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



















